
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Wednesday 8th January 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 2 trip to Safety Central in Lymm: Thursday 13th February 2025, Class 8. 

 

We would like to invite your child on an exciting Year 2 trip to Safety Central in Lymm. Safety Central 

is a fantastic immersive and interactive indoor village that uses technology to simulate real-life 

hazards and risks, giving your child the opportunity to learn how to stay safe by learning through 

hands on experiences.  The children will learn about safety on the roads, fire prevention and even 

how to keep their pin safe when using a real-life ATM! Year 2 PSHE includes topics such as ‘Healthy 

Me’ and ‘Dreams and Goals’ where we learn about what makes us healthy, road safety, keeping safe 

at home, safe places/people and internet safety. The activities the children will take part in during this 

trip will help bring all the elements of this topic to life and embed their learning even further.     

 
Children will be required to be in school for the usual time of 8.45am. We will return to school in time 

for the end of the school day. Children will need to wear school uniform for this trip. Although the day 

is mostly indoors, please consider suitable footwear and ensure your child brings a coat just in case.   

Any children not having a school pack lunch will need to provide their own in a disposable bag clearly 

marked with their name. Disposable drinks are also preferred in order to prevent children having to 

carry their water bottles all day.   

 

The cost of this trip is £13.00 per child.  

 

If your child would like to attend, please return the slip below and payment by 3rd February. We would 
also greatly appreciate any parents/carers who would like to volunteer as a parent/carer helper for 
this trip. If you are able to volunteer, please email or speak to your child’s class teacher to register 
your availability.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss C Garty 

Year 2 Year Group Lead 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for ______________________________ in class ____________  
 
to attend the trip to Safety Central on Thursday 13th February and also agree to pay £13.00 paid 
online via Parenmail. 

 
 
 
Please select preferred lunch option by ticking one of the options below 
 
 
Tuna   Tuna 
              

 
Ham    
 

 
           Cheese     
 
 
            Packed lunch from home   
 

 

 

 

 


